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August 28, 2015 

                                                                                               

An Invitation to the 2015 AMMiC Conference  
 

Greetings in the name of Christ our Lord!  

 

Asian and Multicultural Ministries in Canada would like to invite you to our 2015 two generations 

dialogue conference, “Equipping Leaders for Two Generations Ministry in the Asian/Chinese 

Canadian Churches.” The conference will be held on October 16-17, 2015 at Regent College, 

Vancouver BC. The first day is for pastors, evangelists, and seminarians.  The second day is for all, 

including lay leaders.  

 

Based on the past overwhelmingly positive responses, this two generations dialogue conference continues 

to build up a deeper understanding and open dialogue among the church leadership of two generations 

and multi-ethnic composition. We pray that in time we will cultivate a group of leaders united in spirit, 

moving forward to search for the future of Asian ministries in Canada with faith, hope and love as a body 

of Christ. This time, the special feature in this conference is to involve the lay leadership in the second 

day for a wider dialogue and listening. The second generation lay leaders will lead us do a simulation 

game for a deeper reflection of how to deal with conflicts and live out the gospel of reconciliation. 

 

The conference will provide opportunity for participants to hold dialogue with the speakers. We also 

encourage two generations leaders of the church to participate and therefore give special rate for group 

registration.  

 

Please note that due to the dialogue nature of this conference, registration will be closed once the spots 

are being filled. You may check our website at www.ammic.ca for further information. Please register at 

your earliest convenience by sending us your completed Registration Form together with a cheque in full 

payment.  

 

Serving together in Christ with blessings,  

  

 

 

The Rt. Rev. Stephen Leung 

President, Asian & Multicultural Ministries in Canada  

Suffragan Bishop (Multicultural Ministry), Anglican Network in Canada 

 


